
From: Brad Bingham
To: Ron Linton
Cc: Adam Arguello; Daniel Lattin; Anna M Cruz Landschoot
Subject: [External_Sender] Well 986 Plugging Report
Date: Monday, January 9, 2023 12:45:53 PM
Attachments: Well # 986, Nov. 2, 2022.pdf

Varriance Approval Letter.pdf

Mr. Linton,
 
As requested, I have attached the plugging report for well 986, as well as the approved variance
from the New Mexico Office of State Engineer.  Please let me know if you have any questions.
 
Respectfully,
 

Brad R. Bingham
Closure Manager – Grants Reclamation Project
Homestake Mining Company of California
 
Tel: (505) 287-4456
Mobile: (505) 290-8019
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